
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  Buses  are  available  for  those  who  would
normally use Kingsbury Grade. The main route
between South Shore and Carson Valley is not a
through route in May during construction. For
more info, go online.

• Ten Washoe County Detention Facility inmates just completed
a nationally recognized food service safety course aimed at
providing them with skills that will help them find employment
after they are released.

• Sarah Hussong-Johnson, South Lake Tahoe deputy public works
director, is leaving and Hilary Roverud, community development
director, is going to work part time.

• South Lake Tahoe is putting out a call to artists to create
a metal sculpture and/or artwork for flag/banners as part of a
newly established Champions Plaza at Lakeview Commons area. Go
online for more info.

• The South Lake Tahoe Sweaty Yetis, a U10 boys’ soccer team,
lost the Coastal Division championship game of the Comstock
Shootout in Carson City to the Davis Ninjas, 4-3.

• Check out how Tahoe the bear is doing:

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/05/snippets-lake-2/
http://www.tahoetransportation.org/valleyandlake
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2013/09/bluego.jpg
http://www.planetbids.com/portal/portal.cfm?CompanyID=14997

